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Ms: Colby: 
  
I am submitting this email to you today, to serve as a written statement, that I, Dan Snyder, as the manager of 
Clough Energy Company and Clough Sheep Company, do hereby wish to waive any need for enforcement 
regarding the Reclamation Standards by the COGCC, pertaining to the LW Clough #1-B (API# 05-045-05189). 
I have already taken the liberty of completing the P&A process on this particular 56 year old well at my 
company's own expense. This old well site has been naturally re-vegetated during the course of nearly six 
decades and the very small disturbance that was caused during the recent plugging operation is completely 
acceptable. I see no need to waste time and money, pursuing any further reclamation. If you should have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to call and/or email me back at your convenience. Thank you for your 
time and consideration.  
  
Best Regards,  
  
Dan Snyder- CEO/ Manager 
Clough Energy Company, LLC.  
Clough Sheep Company, LLC. 

970-618-7749 
 
 

tel:(970)%20618-7749

